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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/06/2023  17:37:502023/0294/P OBJ Clifford Plaskett The noise from air conditioning units generally in this area, especially those from the Mercure hotel, has 

already reached levels which are unhealthy and far exceed permitted maximums for a residential area.    

Residents of 3 and 5 Queen Square are being deprived of the peaceful enjoyment of their properties because 

of the noise (not to mention smells) generated.    If the application were granted the units installed should be 

protected with sound barriers and be of the highest standards for noise abatement.
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